
CLERK'S REPORT    - MARCH 2024

1 Thank You Thank you's sent to Cllr Dicker
and Ben Smith.

2 Litter Pick Booked delivery and collection
of equipment and rubbish.

3 SCC Reported street light out by 
River Blackbourne 
Ref: WEB064885

4 Precept Submitted Precept to WSC

5 Plug it in Suffolk Details forwarded to Village Hall

6 Village Green - Cars Received a complaint about cars
using the Village Green.
Spoke with Rachel Reeve (Police)
and with Honington School.

7 Newsletter Litter Pick, Street Light, Foil,
Bridge, Local Plan, Flooding and
Beeline Breckland.

8 Parish & Town Forum Booked Chairman's place

Submitted the following questions 
for Suffolk Highways:

May we have notification of road closures?
Recently a road closure sign was put on 
Trostpn Road/A1088 but the road work 
was in Troston

Although we appreciate that a closure is an
estimated period, could Highways ensure that 
the road is reopened when the work is 
finished promptly

Where there is no work in progress, where possible,
allow access past the location
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